
 

PO Box 251545, Pakuranga, Auckland, New Zealand 
Formerly known as - Auckland Smallbore Rifle Association 

 

 

 
TO ALL MEMBERS OF TARGET SHOOTING AUCKLAND 

 

Please be advised that the 72
nd

 Annual General Meeting of TSA will be 

held at the Howick Rifle Club, on Thursday November 29
th

, 2018 at 

7.30 p.m. 

 

 

AGENDA 

 

1. Apologies 

2. Minutes of Previous Meeting 

3. Matters Arising from Minutes 

4. President’s Report 

5. Financial Report and Balance Sheet (available on the night) 

6. Capitations and Affiliations  

7. Office Rental  

8. Election of Officers 

 Current Officers:  

    Patron   Steve Petterson  

    Vice Patrons  vacant (previously Trevor Black – deceased) 

    President  Chris Wadham (4 of 5 year limit completed) 

    Vice President  Steve O’Donnell 

    Secretary  Rob Dixon  

    Treasurer  Bruce Millard  

    Board Members  Matt Milligan 

       John Dyer 

       Marc Dumont 

    Selectors  Bruce Millard 

       Steve Petterson  

    Publicity Officer  Lawrence Moodie 

    Statistics Officer  Steve O’Donnell 

    Assistant Statistics Rob Dixon 

    Auckland Coaches Steve Petterson 

       Steve O’Donnell 

       Chris Erasmus 
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9. TSNZ AGM report 

10. General Business 

 

1. Interclub format for 2019 

2. Teams of Ten 2019 in Masterton – number of teams we are to send, etc 

3. Membership: Numbers, attendances, what do you the members want? 

 

 

 

 

Rob Dixon 

Secretary    

Target Shooting Auckland 

 

 

NB: if you are unable to attend and wish to have your apologies 

recorded, please advise either myself or one of the board members. 

 


